
Hello Early Learning Center Families, 

Over the last few months, we have been working 
hard to create the ideal Early Learning environment 
for our children and families! We are thrilled to 
finally share it with all of you! Please find the Open 
House details below. 

 Enjoy a tour of our professional kitchen, 
staffed by nutriƟon experts dedicated to 
meeƟng the nutriƟonal needs of our liƩle 
learners! Pizza and snacks will be available! 

 As you tour the building, encourge your 
children to search for acorns! Let us know 
how many you find and win a prize!  

 Teachers and staff have been working hard 
preparing our children for the move! As you 
tour the space, you’ll see their artwork 
displayed, which they prepared especially for their new classroom! 

 Take a picture at our The Adventure Begins photo booth! 

 Children will design their very own acorn headband! 

 Explore our new, beauƟful playgrounds! 

Important Dates: 

 Tuesday May 27: Open House for current and new 
families and program staff (children and families) 

 Thursday July 3: Last day of services at our Avaxat 
Child Development Center! 

 Friday July 4: School closed for Independence Day. 

 Monday, July 7: School closed for our official 
moving day! 

 Tuesday, July 8 first day of school at the new Early 
Learning Center!  

 

 


